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November 15, 2022
Dear Parents and Guardians,

The Leslie Frost PS Parent Council would like to support three local families to make their holiday special. We are
asking those members of the LFPS community who are able to provide support towards our Holiday Hamper
program. Please know that this support is voluntary and intended for only those who are able. Please also know
that even the smallest donation, whether in food, a toy, or money, goes towards our overall goal. Small donations
add up when a school such as ours has more than 500 students!

Support can be provided in one of several ways:

¢ by donating non-perishable food items,

* by donating gifts (such as toys, clothing and toiletries),
¢ by donating gift cards,

* by donating money to the school,

¢ or by donating money via LFPS’s School Cash Online system. (you can also paste the following URL into your
browser to access School Cash Online: https://tldsb.schoolcashonline.com/).

We need all donations (food or gifts) into the school by Wednesday, December 14 as this provides the Parent
Council with enough time to purchase items with the money raised.

Food Items Requested

Food items are always appreciated and help to provide a wonderful holiday dinner. Typical food items include:

e canned vegetables and fruits ® jam e stuffing kit
e canned tuna and salmon e crackers ® juices
e pasta and pasta sauces e cranberries e cereal

(Please remember that LFPS is a peanut/tree nut safe school; we would appreciate such products not being sent
into the school.)

Finally, additional (and more specific) information regarding clothing sizes and the types of gifts to be donated will

be communicated to our school community very soon. Our Parent Council wanted to get the —

basic information above out to our families. \/ .
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